
 
 

 

 
April 20, 2019 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),         
Mumbai - 400 051. 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relations Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Termination of Global Depository Receipts (“GDRs”) program of HDFC Bank Limited (“Bank”) and 
delisting of GDRs from the Luxembourg Stock Exchange (“LSE”) 
 
We wish to inform you that, in view of the minimal number of GDRs outstanding and the low trading volume of the 
GDRs, the Board of Directors of the Bank (“Board”) has, in its meeting held on April 20, 2019, considered and 
approved the proposal for termination of the GDR program and delisting of 22 GDRs (representing 11 underlying 
equity shares of the Bank cumulatively), which are outstanding and listed on the LSE, subject to compliance with 
applicable laws.  
 
The Bank shall take necessary steps in this regard. 
 
We request you to take the above on record and the same be treated as compliance under Regulation 30 and other 
applicable regulations of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For HDFC Bank Limited 
 

 
 
Santosh Haldankar 
Vice President (Legal) & Company Secretary 
 

 

 

CIN: L65920MH1994PLC080618 
Email: shareholder.grievances@hdfcbank.com 
Website: www.hdfcbank.com 
 

     HDFC Bank Limited, 
     Zenith House, 
     Opp Race Course Gate no. 5 & 6, 
     Keshavrao Khadye Marg, 
     Mahalaxmi, Mumbai- 400034 

        Tel.:022-39760001/0012/0556 
 


